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PARISH  

NEWSLETTER 

FOURTEENTH WEEK OF ORDINARY TIME - 2ND/3RD JULY 2022 

MASS TIMES, SERVICES AND INTENTIONS FOR THE COMING WEEK 

 

 

Saturday  - vigil of fourteenth sunday of the 

year 

2nd 11.00am  

5.00pm 

Our lady’s 

Our lady’s 

First Holy Communion Syro-Malabar Rite 

Rose & Allan Lowe RIP 

Sunday -  fourteenth sunday of the year 3rd 9.00am 

11.00am 

3pm 

Holy Cross 

Our Lady’s 

Our Lady’s 

People of the Parish 

Thanksgiving (GA) 

Syro-Malabar Feast Day St Thomas the Apostle 

monday - feria 4th    

Tuesday  - feria 5th 9.30am Our lady’s Catherine Heraghty  RIP 

Wednesday - feria 6th 12.00pm Holy Cross Constance Omo-Usoh - birthday thanksgiving 

Thursday -  Feria 7th 9.30am 

11.30am 

Our lady’s 

Holy cross 

Thomas Traynor RIP 

Funeral service - John Jacques RIP 

Friday  - Feria 8th 12.00pm 

12.00pm 

6.30pm 

Holy cross 

Our lady’s 

Our Lady’s 

 

Funeral service - Michael Collins RIP 

Holy Hour, praise & Worship 

Saturday  - vigil of Fifteenth Sunday of the Year 

(sea Sunday) 

9th 5.00pm Our lady’s Anne Balfe RIP 

Sunday -  Fifrteenth Sunday of the year     

(sea Sunday) 

10th 9.00am 

11.00am 

Holy Cross 

Our Lady’s 

Patrick Gayson 

Andrew & Krystyna Siewierski RIP 

Schools serving our Parish: 
Primary Schools: 

Our Lady of Perpetual Succour, Bulwell  
Head Teacher — Mrs. Fiona Wadsley 

0115 9150500 
St Margaret Clitherow, Bestwood 

Head Teacher — Miss Christine Reilly  
0115 9150296 

Holy Cross , Hucknall 
Head Teacher—Mrs. Tammie McNamara  

0115 9534577 
Secondary Schools: 
Trinity School, Aspley 

Head Teacher — Mr. Matthew Shenton  
0115 9296251 

Christ The King, Arnold 
Head Teacher —Miss Jo Love  

0115 9556262 

THE PARISHES OF  
HOLY CROSS AND OUR LADY OF PERPETUAL SUCCOUR 

SERVING THE COMMUNITIES OF BESTWOOD, BULWELL AND HUCKNALL. 

Contact Details:  

Parish Priest:   Fr. Richard Hardstaff     Tel: 0115 9278403        

   The Presbytery    

   Brooklyn Road,  Bulwell,    

   Nottingham NG6 9ES   

Parish Secretaries:  Mrs Maria Cummins 

  Mrs Breege Chapman  Tel: 0115 9278403 

   Tuesday—Thursday 9am to 1pm 

Parish Email:  holycrosshucknallandourladysbulwell@dioceseofnottingham.uk 

Website:                               www.bulwell-and-bestwood-catholic-churches.org.uk 

   http://www.holycrosshucknall.org.uk  

Facebook:  https://facebook.com/bulwellandbestwood 

Parish Deacon:   Rev. Martyn Swaby   Tel: 07561121724 

Retired Priest:  Canon Anthony Dolan       

Hall Booking:  ourladysbulwell.booking@gmail.com  

OUR LADY’S CHURCH—READERS  
Saturday 9th July  - Johannas Gillott 

      Sunday 10th  July - Alrica Sequeira 
 OUR LADY’S CHURCH—WELCOMERS 

Saturday 9th July –Bev Remm & Noeleen Knight 
Sunday 10th July -  Carmen & Steve Fitzgerald 

OUR LADY’S CHURCH CLEANING FOR JULY 
Team C ( Monica, Jane, Michael and Eugenia) 

HOLY CROSS CHURCH—READER 
July 10th - Roseanna Stanforth-Ward 

HOLY CROSS—WELCOMERS 
July 10th - Dominic Dixon & Lauren Whitehouse 

HOLY CROSS CHURCH CLEANING 
July 10th  — Coleen & Rose Cash  

CONGRATULATIONS 
Congratulations to the children from our Syro-Malabar Rite community 

who will be receiving Our Lord  in First Holy Communion, and to the 
young people who will be receiving the Sacrament of Confirmation from 

their Bishop Joseph Srampickal, all this Saturday. 
               

CONFIRMATION 2022 OUR LADY’S & HOLY CROSS 
Bishop Patrick will be visiting Holy Cross on Tuesday 12th July 2022 at 
7.00pm to confirm our young people and any adult who wishes to be 
confirmed.  The next preparation lesson for  Confirmation will be this 

coming  Thursday (7th July) in the meeting room at Holy Cross,      
Hucknall. Please allow 2 hours for this session. 

 
FR JOE O’HANLON—BIBLE REFLECTION AT OUR LADY’S 

This Tuesday (5th July) at 7pm Fr Joe O’Hanlon will join us here at Our    
Lady’s in the Parish Hall to talk about the Gospel which will be read on 

the following Sunday.  Refreshments will be served before the talk 
starts.   

 
BIBLE PRAYER GROUP—HOLY CROSS 

 will not take place this week at Holy Cross, as Fr Joe O’Hanlon is    
speaking at Our Lady’s parish hall (see above). All are very welcome. 

 
HOLY CROSS PPC 

The next meeting of Holy Cross Pastoral Parish Council will be on  
Wednesday 13th July at 7pm in the meeting room. All parishioners are 

welcome. 
 

SEA SUNDAY  - 10TH JULY 
Next Sunday is Sea Sunday, when the Church prays for all those who live 
and work at sea. Seafarers and fishers play a vital role in all of our lives, 
but they often work in difficult, hazardous conditions. Next weekend’s     

second collection is for Stella Maris (Apostleship of the Sea), the Catholic 
Church’s official maritime welfare agency. It supports seafarers both 

practically and spiritually. Stella Maris is dependent on voluntary       
donations, so please give generously. There are envelopes at the back of 

church for you to take this weekend and return next weekend.        
Thank you  

 
HOLY HOUR, PRAISE & WORSHIP & HEALING PRAYERS 

Friday evening Adoration will start at 6.30pm, at Our Lady’s church 
 

                             HOLY CROSS NURSERY 
Holy Cross school are now offering wraparound care from 
7.15am to 8.45am and 3.30pm to 5.45pm.  There are plac-
es available from  September 2022.  To apply please email: 

office@holycross.notts.sch.uk or tel: 0115 9534577.  For 
full details please see poster at back of church. 

DROP IN CAFE 
I would like to thank all those who have volunteered to work in our 
Drop-in-Café. We will have a new rota up and running shortly. To 

  support this, would you please take some leaflets from the back of 
church and post them into houses around where you live if you 

have not already done so. 
The Café has been a real lifeline for many residents across Bulwell 

since we started in September 2017, so please help us to help 
those in need. Thank you and God bless you. Deacon Martyn 

 
CONCERT DEDICATED TO REFUGEES 

In Hucknall Holy Cross church, a concert dedicated to refugees will 
be held on Saturday 16th July at 2pm. School pupils from Christ 

the King  Voluntary academy will join together with us to take part 
in the concert. Invite your friends, everyone is welcome. 

 
REFRESHMENTS AFTER SUNDAY MASS AT OUR LADY’S 

 Our Lady’s Parish Centre is now open for teas and coffees again 
after the Sunday Mass Currently, we only have two teams of  

volunteers; therefore we are looking to get more teams together 
so that the rota can cater for refreshments each Sunday. It is not 

fair to rely on those two teams. If a few more teams came forward 
we could  operate more regularly. So be generous please and join a  

refreshment team so our Community can get back to   normal 
again. Please speak to Jane, Monica and Jane  if you would like to 

help.  Small steps will lead to great benefits. Thank you.  
 

CHILDREN'S LITURGY AT OUR LADY'S ON SUNDAYS 
We are hoping to resume having Children's Liturgy for the children 

at Sunday morning Mass but are very short of leaders and         
helpers.  We need to have two people for each Sunday - at the  

beginning of Mass the children are taken into the church hall for 
their own liturgy, a bible story, prayers, activity etc. They are 

brought back to the church at the offertory.  If you would like to 
help us, please give your name and contact details to Jane Rooksby, 

Fr. Richard, John in the sacristy or the office and Jane will contact 
you with more information.  

 
FLAT TO RENT 

This flat is attached to Saint Augustine’s Church, Nottingham NG3 
4QF.  Recently decorated and suitable for one person or a couple.  

The accommodation is over two floors and the rent is £550 per 
month which includes gas, electricity, water and internet.  For 

more details or to view, contact the letting agents at:  
anthony@arresidential.co.uk  

 
 
 

 WEEKEND CHURCH BASKET COLLECTION  25TH/26TH JUNE    HOLY CROSS - £300.51 OUR LADY’S -  £662.10 

 2ND COLLECTION FOR “PETER’S PENCE”. HOLY CROSS - £108.34 OUR LADY’S - £296.69 
NEXT WEEKEND THERE WILL BE A 2ND COLLECTION FOR “THE APOSTLESHIP OF THE SEA” 

RECONCILIATION 
 Our Lady’s Saturday 4.30pm—4.45pm Holy Cross—Friday 11.30am (Before Mass) First Wednesday of Month 12.30pm (After Mass) 

SAFEGUARDING REPRESENTATIVES 
Our Lady of Perpetual Succour, Bulwell:  Bridget Doyle  

Holy Cross, Hucknall : Rosaleen Walters 
Diocesan Safeguarding Contact; Rachel Campion safeguarding@dioceseofnottingham.uk or telephone 0115 9539850  

FORMATION OF COMMITTEES AT OUR LADY’S 
Canon Law states that it is essential that a Parish needs to have a Finance Committee in place.  Also I would like to have a Parish Council in 
place to help with the direction of the Parish going forward.  I would like to hold 2 meetings after the weekend Masses on the weekend of 

16th and 17th July.  These will take place in the Parish hall after the Masses.   We would like to invite anyone who is interested in                
representing the parish of Our Lady’s either on a Parish Council or Finance Committee.  Original finance committee members please attend 
if possible and if you would like to continue on the committee.  YOUR PARISH NEEDS YOU so please come along and share any thoughts or 
if you would like to join any of these committees.  Can everyone who expressed an interest already to me, please attend these meetings.   

Hopefully at the end of these 2 meetings we will be able to form both committees.     Thank you, Fr Richard.  

https://emea01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.holycrosshucknall.org.uk%2F&data=04%7C01%7C%7Cc75de0fd6fb8421ee56908d8cc430783%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637483935539508566%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLC
mailto:ourladysbulwell.booking@gmail.com

